BULMER APPRAISAL

The following represents some of the issues raised by the questionnaire, which have been addressed since 2003.

Environment

1. There was a request for more trees in the village. There has been a number provided in Coe’s Meadow and the Conservation area at Upper Houses. 

2. Coe’s Meadow design & development was created as a result of the suggestions obtained from the questionnaire.

3. If BDC provided a door-to-door collection for re-cycling almost 100% of replies said yes. This is now in place.

Housing

1. If there were to be any new houses built in the village, starter/small homes were the most favoured and should be a small number. These have been provided at Havenground near the school.

Safety & Security

1. A footpath was suggested from the village hall to the school, to allow access on foot from Bulmer St. to the school. A permissive path is now open for use.

2. The new speed limits should be more rigorously enforced. The ‘Community Speed Watch’ is now in operation along with the mobile ‘Speed Indicator Device’. Drivers exceeding the speed limits are being reported to the Police & warning letters are issued to the vehicle owners.

3. The speed limit of 40mph near the school should be lower. This is now 30mph.

4. The Neighbourhood Watch scheme should be re-introduced. This has been done with new contacts provided in all parts of the village.

5. Policing should be more visible. A full time police officer has been appointed to the village together with PC Support Officer, and the Parish Ranger/Warden scheme has been introduced.

Leisure

1. Coe’s Meadow development was influenced by the responses to the questionnaire.

2. Local Footpath walks on a regular basis were requested. These are now provided monthly.

3. Improved facilities at the Fox public house were requested. 

Notes: 

1. Bulmer Parish Council has introduced not all these, but wherever possible it has lobbied for their introduction either by Braintree DC, Essex CC or the Police. In many cases it has been by the dedicated support & action of many residents who live & work in the village.

2. A VDS differs from an Appraisal in that it is not about changing things in the village, it is about preserving what we have and influencing how it is developed in the future.

